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The August 7, 2019, Transportation Board meeting was canceled, due to lack of quorum. The 
Gratton Street - Speed Limit Zone Establishment item is scheduled to go before City Council on 
October 1, 2019. All other items from this meeting will go before the Transportation Board at its 
next scheduled meeting on September 4, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. 
 
 


